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The members of the Science Group shall be the members of the

Faculty representing the Departments of Physics, Chemistry, Biology, and Geology, 

and any other scientific departments in the University, including Macdonald
The students in the Science group shall beCollege, who may subsequently join, 

all students who register for the B.Sc. degree in the Faculty, the Faculty will

continue to meet regularly as hitherto, and the groups may meet as their members 

decide from time to time.”
With an addition concerning the relation of certain departments to 

to the Faculty of Applied Science, the above resolution was passed at a meeting of

Corporation, held on October 2nd, 1930.
This division into two groups has much to recommend it.

teaching, particularly in the earlier years, is largely common to both groups, 

is essential, but should be secured by this arrangement.

The Science group has much to gain by association with the Arts

and it is hoped the benefit may be mutual.
In the past there has been a feeling on the part of the Science

considered less important than those of the Humanities. 

By the change in name of the Faculty this feeling should no longer

may

The

Cooperation

ê group

departments that they were

exist.
The science departments with their own organization should, by

greater cooperation with one another, develop more rapidly and more suitable 

should be possible of arrangement with benefit to the students.

In the past many students scarcely realized that science could be

In a Faculty of "Arts and Science" this

courses

studied effectively in a Faculty of Arts, 

misunderstanding cannot exist.
That all students working toward a B.Sc. degree come under the

jurisdiction of the Science group only, should insure greater attention todirect

their needs.


